
Sacramental Preparation 
BaptismðParents or guardians seeking to have a child baptized should contact the rectory prior to the desired 

Baptism date to attend a Baptism preparation workshop. 
RCIAðRite of Christian Initiation of Adults.  If you are interested in what it means to be Catholic, 

please contact Fr. Steven Scarmozzino 
MarriageðRegistered parishioners need to make an appointment with the pastor six months prior to the 

requested date of marriage. 
AnointingðAnyone who is seriously ill, anticipating surgery or weakened because of prolonged illness or advanced age 

is encouraged to receive the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick. Please contact the priest. 
St. Bridget, St. Stanislaus Kostka, Sacred Heart CemeteryðThe cemetery located on Main Street opposite 
St. Stanislaus Kostka Church is situated on more than ten acres in a lovely, quiet, tree-lined neighborhood. 

The tranquility is enhanced by majestic pine trees and monuments dating back to the mid-nineteenth century. Our prima-
ry goal is to carry out the sacred religious functions of burial and care for the resting places of the deceased. The Catho-
lic Church regards the burying of the dead as a deep spiritual significance and a Corporal Work of Mercy.  Our cemetery 
has been serving the West Rutland area for more than 150 years.  It was consecrated in May 1865 by Bishop Louis 
DeGoesbriand, the first bishop of Burlington, and is one of the oldest, active Catholic cemeteries in the diocese. 
St. Dominic Cemeteryð St. Dominic Cemetery is located across the street from St. Dominic Church sharing a  
common boundary with the South Street Cemetery. For more questions please contact Henry Socinski at 

802-459-2262. 
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MASS INTENTIONS 
           27th Sunday in Ordinary Time
   

OCTOBER MASSES AT  

 ST. BRIDGET 

 

Sun, October 3rd, 9:00 AM   Respect Life Sunday           SB 

In Memory of Rev. Vince Coppola, C.S.C. 

Requested by Mary T. Nemeth                 

In Memory of Pat & Mary McCormack   

Requested by Pat & Diane McCormack, Jack McCormack, and 

Tom & Linda Sheehan  

In Memory of Norman Champine  

Requested by Malon Family 

In Memory of John Gilfeather  

Requested by Molinari Family   

In Memory of David Rogers 

Requested by Mary & Michael Harger 

 

Sun, October 10th 9:00 AM                                               SB 

In Memory of John Chrusciel 

Requested by Mary T. Nemeth                 

In Memory of Jim Reczek  

Requested by Mania Wysolmerski 

In Memory of Robert W. Kelley Sr., and Rev. Adam Krempa  

Requested by The Family 

In Memory of Maty & John Przybylo  

Requested by Marcia and Marie, and Families  

In Memory of David Rogers 

Requested by Eleanor & Wayne Santoire 

 

Our Thoughts and Prayers are with                

Parishioners and friends who are sick, 

suffering or in recovery:   

Marie Wysolmerski, Tiffany Marquis, Reilly 

Jakubiak, Bernice Bujak, Donald Sevigny, Norman Sevigny, 

Lucien Wiskoski, Nina Flory, Dorothy Blicharz, Amy Kel-

ley-Edwards, William Boutwell, Linda Ellis, Stephanie Che-

hy, Paul Dydo, and those who are  homebound or in nursing 

facilities. 

   

Our Military Members: Ross & Brittany Lowell,                     
Seth LaChance. 
                                                                                                        
2021Remembering and Praying . . .      
                                                                                                     
St. Bridgetð Father Vincent Coppola, Antoinette Godrick, 
Rita Sabatino-Herbert, Edward Fabian, Mary White, Rina 
Girardi, Joseph Salengo, Gerald Angier.  
                                                                                                          
St. StanislausðJoseph Czachor, Bill Kulig, Theresa M. 
Kulig, Joseph Kulig, Henry Chapla.     
                                                                                                                     
St. DominicðBob Harger, Lori Hickey.                                                                                           

ANNOUNCEMENTSτ 

MASS SCHEDULE:- Mass is only offered on Sundays 
at 9 AM rotating among the three Parishes.   

October MassesðSt. Bridget                                                     
NovemberðSt. Dominic                                                    
DecemberðSt. Stanislaus-Kostka 

TRADITIONAL MASS IN WEST RUTLAND:            

On Sunday, October 3rd, at 5 pm, a traditional Latin Mass 
(a/k/a Tridentine or Mass) will be offered at St. Bridget's 
Church.  This will be a sung Mass featuring Gregorian 
chant.  The St. Philip Neri Latin Mass Chaplaincy offers 
Mass at St. Bridget's on the first Sunday of each month at 5 
pm.  For more information please contact 
latinmassvt@live.com.  

MASS INTENTIONS:- We are permitted to have 5 

Mass Intentions per Sunday Mass. Please call the office if 

you would prefer not to have your scheduled intention 

changed to the closest Sunday at your chosen Church.                                 

                                                                                        
HOMEBOUND MINISTRY:- If you are Homebound 
for any reason and would like to receive the Eucharist, 
please call the Parish Office so that we can coordinate a 
visit for you.  

OFFICE HOURS:- 

Mon-Thur: 8:30am ï3:00pm.  Fri: 8:30 amðNoon.                          

Email: wrchurches@vermontcatholic.org 

Father Steven: westrutlandproctor@icloud.com 

Website: westrutlandcatholic.org                                           

Facebook: West Rutland and Proctor Catholic Churches    

Telephone #: 802-438-2490 
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     In Memory of John Krempa                                    

Requested by Mr. & Mrs. David Walczuk,                                 

and David Krempa 

S . B /S . S  K /S . D , W  R /PðVT 

THIS WEEKEND                                                                              
SB: 9:00 am          LðSusan Roland                                           
     EMðKathy Budd                                      
     Altar ServerðBill Harvey  

NEXT WEEKEND                                                             
SB: 9:00 am          LðChris Whooley                                           
     EMðJan Rousseau                                  
     Altar ServerðTom Moore  
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CHRISTMAS IS COMING... 

The St. Bridgetôs Fundraising Committee 
will be selling wreaths, decorations and 
scented candles. Greens are grown in North-
ern Vermont. Brochures and order forms are 

in the bulletins the weekend of 10/3.  They will also be 
available in the back of the church and in the office.  Com-
plete the attached order form and include cash or checks 
payable to: 
ST. BRIDGET CHURCH 
Orders must be prepaid by 11/1 
Delivery will be the week of 11/30 
We will notify you when they are available for pickup in the 
church hall. Orders can be placed in the collection basket or 
sent to: St. Bridget Church, 28 Church Street, West Rutland, 
VT 05777. 

 
 SEPTEMBER 51+ CLUB WINNERS 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 
ST. BRIDGET                                                                 

$150ðPeg Harvey; $100ðRichard Cormier; $75ðJamie 
and Paul Burns; $50ðAndrea Malon. 
 
ST. STANISLAUS-KOSTKA 
$150ðMary Hodgdon; $100ðChristine Giddings;                 
$75ðFrank Bioty; $50ðWalter Kulig 

  
                                                 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: 
Although classes have begun, we 
are still taking enrollment. Please 
give the office a callé..            
802-438-2490   

 

REACHING OUR NEIGHBORS  - Romans 15:2 Let 

each of us please his neighbor for his good, to build him 

up.  Dear Parishioners, Let us not forget to continue to reach 

out to our neighbors and friends who could still use a quick 

call or card, to let them know that you are thinking of them. 

It is particularly difficult for those who are homebound who 

are additionally limited to visitations and outings with loved 

ones. Let us be sensitive to all~ God Bless 

REDEEMABLE BOTTLES AND CANS 

If you have redeemable bottles and cans, please consider 
turning them in at the Sunoco Gas Station, Center Rutland, 
Route 4A. Ask them to credit the amount to the West Rut-
land Food Shelf. All proceeds are used to buy food staples 
that are distributed to those in need. Thank you in advance. 
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 2021 BISHOPôS APPEALðprogress chart 

FALL FUND RAISER FOR THE ST. NICHOLAS 
PROJECT is conducting a fundraiser, "Shoes for St. 
Nicholas."  They are inviting Catholics throughout the  
diocese to make a donation to the Kurn Hattin Homes for 
Children to help the staff purchase new shoes and winter 
boots for the boys and girls.  Kurn Hattin is a non-profit 
residential care facility for boys and girls ages 5-15 located 
in Westminster, VT.  Fr. Lance W. Harlow founded The St. 
Nicholas Project as an association of Catholics who help 
support the children's home with material and financial  
donations. You can make an on-line donation by visiting: 
www.thestnicholasproject.com and go to the Donate 
icon.  Or, mail a check directly to: Kurn Hattin Homes for 
Children P.O. Box 127  Westminster, VT  05158.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Fr. Harlow at:                 
lwharlow@sover.net.  Thank you for remembering the boys 
and girls at the children's home and for being their special 
guardian angels.  God bless you! 

 

CEMETERY REMINDERðIt is hard to believe that   

October is here! This is the time to remove all artificial and 

live flower decorations/arrangements, solo lights, and other 

ornaments from the graves to prepare the cemetery for win-

ter. If you have not removed them by mid-October, they 

will be removed by Management and placed along side the 

garage for a limited time. Thanks. 

NOTE: Our Cemetery is closed to vehicle traffic for the 

winter months, starting December 1stðMay 1st. 

 

 

THANK YOU!  Just to let you know we are no longer 

collecting empty prescription pill bottles. 

We are so very thankful for all who have 

contributed to this Ministry. It was a huge 

success.   
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